
Thirty-third in Ordinary Time                                                                           November 15th, 2020 

Blessed are those who fear the Lord.                                                                  Psalm 128:1-2, 3, 4-5  

 

 

Daily Mass Intentions 
Week of Nov. 15th – Nov. 21st 

 

SUNDAY 
Susan McComas 

Chris &Sheila Cormier 
MONDAY 

John Cormier, Jr.† 
TUESDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

Joe & Flora Bradshaw † 
THURSDAY 

FRIDAY 
Susan McComas 

SATURDAY 

Dorothy & Bud Davis † 
 

PRAYER TO  
ST. MICHAEL the  

ARCHANGEL 
 

St. Michael the Archangel,  
defend us in  

battle, be our protection 
against the wickedness and 

snares of the devil. May 
God rebuke him, we  

humbly pray; And do thou, 
O Prince of the Heavenly 

Host, by the Power of God, 
thrust into hell Satan and  

all the evil spirits  
who wander the earth  

seeking the ruin of souls.  
Amen. 

 Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

 

 Dorothy Handel Joe Freitas  Daniel Vanier 
 Chris Karels Barbara Volpi  Sandy Kopp
 Susan Escallier Trish Webster  Gilda Vanier
 Pauline Beltran Dana Rutherford Sally Dios
 Linda Postma Mike Lynch  Ramon Spruner
 Jennifer MacNitt-Bacon            Susan McComas   

To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill 
at 586-5461 and leave a message with your contact number and name 
of person to be put on the prayer list. 
 

              Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased:  
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey, Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. 
Eshai Joseph, Fr. E. Donohoe, Dcn. Eddie Zoma, Don & Trudy 
Brenon, Bishop Steven E. Blaire  

Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

 

PARISH  
OFFERTORY  
Weekend of Nov. 8th  

 

2020 

Offertory 

Maintenance 

Fund 

 

2019 

Offertory 

 

All Saints 
 

$3,861.15  
 

$757 
 

$3,528 

St. Joseph $320 $23 $1,321 

 

UPDATE: 56 families have made pledges 

and gifts of $24,330.31 has been raised. We 

are 109.3% of our goal!  Many thanks to all 

who have come forward to participate in 

the responsibility of sharing with others a 

portion of God’s Blessing.   

FALL FAITH SHARING GROUP:  
SYMBOLON. Time: 9:00 am—10:00 am 

Wednesdays at All Saints Parish Hall . There is 
NO FEE and ALL are welcome! A study guide is 
provided to take home. Contact Noli Farwell at 831-588-9223. 

*PART II —FOUR WEEKS 

•  10/28    Divine Revelation ⚫ 11/18    Who is Jesus? 

•   11/4    The Bible  ⚫ 11/25    The Paschal Mystery  

•   11/11  The Story of Salvation 

Children’s Catechism has begun! 

Every Sundays 9:30am to 10:45am 

under the Pavilion at All Saints Church. In November it will be 

via ZOOM. Contact Noli Farwell, DRE at 831-588-9223. 

Adult RCIA classes for Catholics and those inquiring about the 

Catholic Faith via ZOOM on Tuesdays 6:30pm to 8:00 pm. Con-

tact Gloria Hofer or parish office 586-3161.  

ZOOM Scripture Studies are on Mondays 11:00am. Contact 

Mary Leamy 586-9351. Adults are always welcome to join us!  

Thanksgiving Food Drive ends this weekend 
Sunday, Nov.15th. Food List include: canned 
yams, canned evaporated milk, canned cran-

berry sauce, 2 cans of mushroom soup, marshmallows, 
French fried onions, canned green beans, brown sugar, fresh 
onion, canned olives, butter or margarine, and cool whip. 
Deadline date to drop-off items to the Hall Kitchen is 
THIS WEEKEND! Donations of gift cards from: Walmart, 
Safeway, 99 cent store and Dollar Tree in Sonora are appreci-
ated. Donation checks can be payable to All Saints Church 
with Parish Pantry in memo line. All donations are greatly 
appreciated! Empty egg cartons still needed. 

*Note: FORMED offers free 
study guide for each video when 
you scroll down, bottom of page. 

So many lovely Christmas 

items were donated to our 

Yard Sale during the summer-

time. We invite you to visit 

these lovely items at your con-

venience in the parish hall 

during the week and after all 

weekend Masses starting now 

thru Dec. 

20th! Come 

anytime 

between 

now and 

Christmas. 

Coming soon-St. Patrick’s 
Church in Sonora will have its 
Christmas Fair on Saturday, 
November 28th from 8:00am 
to 6:00 pm in the Parish Hall. 

All Covid 19 guidelines and restrictions in effect at that time 
will be strictly adhered to. This will be a safe and healthy 
event for everyone attending. For more information contact 
the parish office at St. Patrick’s 532-7139, ext. 108.  

 

$22,253 
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All Saints 
18674 Cherokee Dr., 
P O Box 642—Parish Office 
Twain Harte, CA 95383           
Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 
18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  
Phone (209) 586-3161 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

email: parish@allsaintsandsaintjoseph. org      
website:  www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org 

 
 

~REGULAR SCHEDULE ~ 
FOR WEEKEND MASSES 

 

  Saturday   4:30pm   Vigil All Saints 
  Sunday  9:00am  St. Joseph's 
  Sunday  11:00am All Saints 
 

~WEEK DAY MASSES~  
 

 Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 
 Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 
 
 First Friday  8:30am     St. Joseph’s 
 First Saturday  9:00am    All Saints 

 
 RECONCILIATION 

 

Saturday:  3:30pm - 4:15pm at All Saints 
Sunday:  8:45am at St Joseph 

  

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION   

EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT 
AND BENEDICTION  

Every Thursday at 4:00pm St. Joseph’s  

Every Friday at 4:30pm All Saints’ 

Office Hours:   
Monday—Friday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  

Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161  
(OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON 11/26 & 11/27.) 

THANKSGIVING DAY AND DAY AFTER. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
All Saints Catholic Church in Twain Harte and St.     

Joseph Mission Church in Tuolumne, responds to the 
Universal Call to Holiness in celebration of the 
Eucharist and is committed to a community of 

fellowship with the help of the Holy Spirit offer-
ing gifts, time, and talent to the people of God.  

BISHOP MYRON COTTA 
MEMORANDUM: POST ELECTIONS  
NOVEMBER 10, 2020      
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

I thank and commend you for taking the time to 
faithfully form your conscience and for using 
that conscience to vote this election year. With 
so much going on in the world, this election 
year has been one of the more challenging years 
that I can remember. I also want to thank my 

pastoral staff, clergy, sisters and parish staff throughout the diocese 
for serving the people in these turbulent and confusing times. They 
have all worked to put together knowledgeable and informed re-
sources to guide the faithful through this election.  
 

The election has run its course and many laws, propositions, govern-
ment officials and the President of the United States have been cho-
sen. If the outcome of the election was in favor of your voting pref-
erence, I encourage you to do your part in utilizing the outcome to 
better serve society. If the outcome was not in favor of your voting, 
then I encourage you to keep advocating for what you think is bene-
ficial for the common good.  
 

The time of year the election takes place is timely because it hap-
pens right as we are quickly approaching a season of hope and 
promise. Advent is weeks away and during this time, we are called 
to reflect on new beginnings that are only possible through God’s 
grace and mercy. We reflect on the birth of Jesus, that led Joseph 
and Mary on a journey. That journey for Joseph and Mary was filled 
with challenge and tribulation. Through it all, they relied on God to 
take on the challenges they faced, in hope of a new beginning for 
themselves as they trusted in His plan for them.  
 

We are on a journey of uncertainty like Mary and Joseph were. Alt-
hough we are in unpredictable times and there is upheaval going on 
around us, we must find a way to center ourselves with our Messiah 
Jesus and look forward to new beginnings. There will be challenges 
but we must trust that God and the Holy Spirit will intercede and 
guide our nation. Don’t take on the journey yourself, ask our merci-
ful Lord for help. With Advent beginning on November 29th, I chal-
lenge you to look forward to new beginnings and embrace the chal-
lenges that come with it. Anticipating Christ’s birth, let us prepare 
ourselves to come and adore him. Now with the elections concluded 
take time to focus on your relationship with our Savior so that we 
may encounter well-being in our lives and within our community. 
As the pandemic is still present among us and remains serious, we 
need to live our everyday life safely and responsibly by following 
the given precautions. The Questions arise; how will we maintain 
our relationship with God? How will you and your family reconnect 
with your parish in order to receive sacraments and attend Mass 
safely? Are we willing to keep in mind our fellow parishioners as 
we come to worship?  
 

Brothers and Sisters, as we enter this time of new beginnings, I as-
sure you as your Bishop, our clergy, religious, parish staffs and that 
of our diocesan pastoral center staff are here to assist you.  
 

As the Church let us continue our journey in a spirit of hope and 
open our hearts to Christ this Advent season. Come Let Us Adore 
Him!  
 

In the Peace of Christ, Bishop Myron J. Cotta  
 

 

 

“A Day of Remembrance and Hope ” 

memorial service Saturday, Nov. 14th 

—10am to 1pm at All Saints Church is 

canceled due to COVID. 

Catholic Campaign for Human Development 

Thanksgiving Day 

Mass will be on Thurs-

day, November 26th 

at 9:00 am at All Saints 

Church location only.  

http://www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org

